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Wagner, Harold

From: Stricklin, Jane <strickln@ilga.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 9:18 AM
To: Wagner, Harold
Subject: Adverse opinions

Jay: 
 I would like to clarify my answer yesterday on adverse opinions. Each audit clearly states the financial and/or 
compliance issues related to the adverse opinion.   We have not seen a clear pattern that would point to any  specific 
reason for an increase in the number of adverse opinions. 
 
If you can pass this along to the group or if It could be part of the follow up report, I would appreciate that.  
 
Jane Stricklin 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


